________________ AUTHORITY

address

September 19, 2006

xxxxxx

xxxxxx

xxxxx

Dear Mr. xxxxxx:

The Rules of Occupancy for the _______ Housing Authority, state the Housing Authority

Landlord shall retain the right to control and prevent access into the building and grounds of all persons it considers undesirable.

Your recent behavior displayed at _________ Housing Authority, directed towards Unit 115, is not satisfactory in maintaining the complex in a decent and safe condition.

The management of the Housing Authority hereby informs you that you are no longer allowed on Housing Authority property located at __________________.  This letter will serve as notification to you, that if you are found or have witnessed to have been on Housing Authority property in the future, criminal trespass charges will be filed against you.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

xc: Police Department

xc: County Sheriff’s Department

